29.5.2020
Dear Year 4s and 5s,

We hope you are all well, and we’re really sorry to not be seeing you back in school this week. Rest assured though, we’ll be sending home plenty of work to keep you busy. 
As both Mrs McCartney and Mrs Roseblade are back in school with the Year 6s, we will be sending out daily challenges on a weekly sheet. This will be emailed home at the start of the week, so please make sure you check your inbox! Mrs Noad is also updating the website to have these in the ‘Corona updates’ area of the website. This new sheet will have a week’s worth of daily challenges covering literacy, numeracy, wellbeing and science. You can do these all in one go, or spread them across the week (it’s up to you). There will continue to be the theme ‘big questions’ and PE challenges for you to do. 
Remember that Khan academy, and Read theory have lots of literacy and numeracy work for you to be doing, and we check to see who has logged in and what you’ve completed each week. 
From June the 1st our Instagram will once again become a record of what is happening in school, we’ll be updating with pictures and videos from our fun in class. Please keep sending in your pictures and videos - we love to see what you’ve been up to and the amazing work you’re doing. I will do my best to update Instagram with the work you send in too, however this will no longer be where we are sharing challenges. 
If you have any problems or questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. We hope to see you all soon.

The Class 3 Team
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